
Kandangwa Angel, 5A (5) 

 

The School’s 50th Anniversary Celebrations 

 

Suggestions (Please state your suggestion, giving details of the event.)  

  

For our school’s 50 anniversary celebration, I would like the school to 

organize a charity walk to raise funds for the local “Our Dreams” 

organization. It is an organization that helps young children in Hong Kong 

who have terminal cancer to spend their last days to pursue their dreams. 

 

 These children, unlike other children, do not have the chance to do 

what they wish to. All of them have different dreams and aspirations 

which I believe are all special and unique in their own ways. “Our Dreams” 

aims to let these children fulfill their last wishes and not leave this world 

sadly and in pain in a cold, empty hospital ward. 

 

 For this meaningful event, all parents, teachers, and students can 

participate. 

 



 The event itself is a valuable experience as everyone can walk 

hand-in-hand to help the suffering children in our society. We can also 

fulfill our role as Hong Kong citizens by participating in this good cause to 

help our community. 

 

 Organizing this charity walk can give our school good publicity and 

show that our school cares about our community. This can lead to solving 

the problem of fewer and fewer students applying to our school each 

year. 

 

 Next, I believe that if we were to raise awareness for children with 

cancer who don’t even have the opportunity to go to school, a lot of 

students from our school who don’t care about learning and take their 

school life for granted will start showing more care and make more effort 

with their studies, and appreciate what they have. 

 

 Lastly, walking is beneficial to our health. Through this event, lots of 

participants can take their chance to exercise and start thinking about 

implementing healthier life choices by exercising every day. 

 



 

 

Planning (What steps are needed?) 

  

 If this event suggestion is taken, we should first contact the 

organization through their email ourdreams@gmail.com or their phone 

number (666666) to arrange a meeting to discuss the charity walk and 

plan the details, such as the place and time, with them. 

 

 Other than that, I believe no further steps are needed. Hope that this 

event will be chosen for our school’s 50th anniversary celebration. 

mailto:ourdreams@gmail.com

